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If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.
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	Project Title: Tisdale Bypass Sediment Removal 2020
	Lead Agency: California Department of Water Resources
	Contact Name: Shaun Rohrer
	Email: Shaun.Rohrer@water.ca.gov
	Phone Number: (916) 574-0305
	Project Location:                                                                                                             Sutter County
	Project Description: The proposed project would include removal of sediment from the Tisdale Bypass, which is located at Sacramento River Mile 119 in Sutter County, about 6.3 miles downstream of the community of Grimes and 10 miles upstream of the Yolo County/Colusa County line to bring the channel back to its design capacity. The proposed project would use heavy construction equipment to remove sediment from the Tisdale Bypass. and involve staging and mobilizing equipment, clearing, mowing and removal of trees and shrubs and removal of sediment from the Bypass and depositing soil within the disposal site northwest of the Bypass North Levee and Reclamation Road intersection on the Sacramento and San Joaquin Drainage District’s parcels. The proposed project would excavate up a net removal of 400,000 CY from the bypass. The sediment excavated from the bypass would be hauled by scrapers up two temporary constructed ramps, over the North Levee, and hauled and deposited onto the Sacramento and San Joaquin Drainage District’s parcels. When the sediment removal is completed, the temporary ramps over the levees would be removed and the levees returned to pre-project conditions. Project construction would occur from August 15, 2020 to October 31, 2020.
	Project's Effects: The Initial Study found the proposed project could have potentially significant impact on air quality, biological resources, cultural resources, energy, greenhouse gas emissions, hydrology and water quality, noise, and tribal cultural resources. Environmental analysis determined that impacts would be less than significant or that measures were available to mitigate potential adverse impacts to less than significant levels. Mitigation Measures such as the Feather River Air Quality Management District's recommended Best Management Practices and DWR's Best Management Practices for construction would reduce impacts to air quality, seasonal timing, preconstruction surveys and monitoring are proposed to reduce impacts to special status species, and inadvertent discovery measures to reduce potential impacts to cultural and tribal cultural resources. 
	Areas of Controversy: There are no known areas of controversy.
	List of Agencies: Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board, California Department of Fish and Wildlife, Feather River Air Quality Management District, State Historic Preservation Office, and the State Water Resources Control Board.


